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CITY OF SURREY – “Teachers in the Know” News & Updates 
View the latest issue to discover City of Surrey’s current school programs and teacher resources. Subscribe 
below to receive all (approximately eight) issues delivered directly to your email inbox. 
SUBSCRIBE NOW 

FORTIS BC 
FortisBC, Energy Leaders online program as NEW! Adapted, free curriculum-connected lesson plans to 
support home schooling. 
READ MORE 

RICK HANSEN FOUNDATION 
Empowering a New Generation of Accessibility Champions. 
READ MORE 

MAY 2020 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/prioritypractices/communityresources/Pages/default.aspx
https://communications.surrey.ca/share/443/d8eac94d0fb78dac05270c3256ad2f3f23f1f694ea285081
https://www.surrey.ca/culture-recreation/13829.aspx
https://www.surrey.ca/12392.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BDEV/Documents/Communit-e%20Bulletins/May%2014%2C%202020/Staff%20Bulletin/Fortis%20BC.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BDEV/Documents/Communit-e%20Bulletins/May%2014%2C%202020/Staff%20Bulletin/Rick%20Hansen%20Accessibility%20Champions.pdf
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MEAL PROGRAM SUPPORTERS 

 

THANK YOU to all of our donors who provide their ongoing 
support for our school-based meal program. Contributions 
from many non-profit organizations, local businesses, 
community groups, and individuals make an enormously 
positive impact during challenging times. The continuation of 
the meal program during the pandemic is a priority for our 
district. Students have come to rely on our meal program, and 
because of generous, caring and compassionate donors, we 
are able to continue providing nutritious meals for the 
students who wouldn’t otherwise have access. Every dollar 
donated continues to make a difference in the lives of Surrey 
students.  

 

 

 

 

VANCOUVER SUN CHILDREN’S FUND 

$27,000 was generously donated to help us support our 
students and their families during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
This donation will be utilized to cover the emergency costs 
of food, clothing and other basic necessities when there is 
no other way to provide these items to students during this 
time of uncertainty.  

  

 

SD 36 WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO 
THESE GENEROUS DONORS… 
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